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Miami-Dade may review Perry Ellis lease after
bigotry allegations
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The chairman of the Miami-Dade County Commission took steps Tuesday to reconsider Perry Ellis’ retail lease at Miami
International Airport after the company’s incoming CEO was accused of bigotry in a lawsuit.

On Oct. 21, Perry Ellis President Oscar Feldenkreis was sued by a top executive in federal court over allegations that
Feldenkreis demanded “no blacks in my ads” and that the company not cast “anyone who looked too gay.”

Read the full Miami Herald story here.



